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September 4, 2020 
 
BUUSD Staff, 
 
We all need to work together to slow the spread of COVID-19.  For this reason, everyone in any of the BUUSD 
buildings must wear a face covering, appropriately, unless an exception is filed and approved with the central office. 
 
If you feel that you have one of the symptoms of COVID-19, unrelated to a preexisting condition, please take the extra 
precaution of staying home.  If you are staying home for this concern, please still fill out the ​Daily Health Affirmation 
Form​ so we can track, in case of an outbreak.  Please also note your absence on AESOP.  If you are calling out for 
non-COVID-19 related symptoms​, you do not need to complete the Daily Health Affirmation Form, but you do need to 
note your absence in AESOP.  Please note that you will need to use your earned sick leave time for absences like this. 
Communication with your healthcare provider can help to determine if you should be checked for COVID-19. 
 
If the Vermont Department of Health confirms a positive case of someone in our district, they will complete contact 
tracing and notify individuals who need to be quarantined or tested.  In the case that the Vermont Department of Health 
notifies us that individuals were exposed while in the schools, you will be eligible for FFCRA leave and will not be 
expected to use your earned sick leave time. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Carol Marold at ​cmarobsu@buusd.org​. 
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